Advanced Ios Programming
Recognizing the way ways to acquire this ebook advanced ios programming is
additionally useful. You have remained in right site to start getting this
info. get the advanced ios programming colleague that we have enough money here
and check out the link.
You could purchase lead advanced ios programming or get it as soon as feasible.
You could speedily download this advanced ios programming after getting deal.
So, like you require the books swiftly, you can straight get it. Its so very
easy and suitably fats, isnt it? You have to favor to in this heavens

Complete IOS 12 Development Guide Craig Clayton 2019-03-20 Learn to create
professional-grade iOS applications for the App Store using the latest iOS 12
features and other helpful tools Key Features Explore the distinctive design
principles that define the iOS user experience Train and use machine learning
models with Core ML 2 and Create ML Delve into advanced animations with
UIViewPropertyAnimator and UIKitDynamics Book Description With Apple users
spending more money in the App Store, there are plenty of development
opportunities for professional iOS developers. This Learning Path is a direct
route to iOS development, which will take you through the basics and help you
put principles into practice. For experienced programmers, this book will help
you gain insights into the latest iOS 12 features. This book is also useful for
beginners who want to gain expertise in iOS development. You'll start with an
introduction to iOS development, Xcode, and Swift. To give your app the edge,
you'll get up to speed with advanced iOS topics, such as gestures and
animations. Next, you will understand the latest Swift 4.2 and iOS 12
developments by incorporating new features, such as the latest in
notifications, custom-UI notifications, maps, and recent additions in SiriKit.
With these tools, you'll be able to write efficient, readable, and maintainable
Swift code that maintains industry best practices. By the end of the book, you
will have the confidence to build iOS 12 applications that harness advanced
techniques and make the best use of the latest features. This Learning Path
includes content from the following Packt products: iOS 12 Programming for
Beginners - Third Edition by Craig Clayton Mastering iOS 12 Programming - Third
Edition by Donny Wals What you will learn Build a responsive user interface
(UI) and add privacy to your custom-rich notifications Set up SiriKit to add
voice for Siri shortcuts Integrate iMessage, Siri, and more in your app through
app extensions Use TestFlight to collect feedback before releasing your apps on
the App Store Use Auto Layout to create complex layouts that look visually
appealing on any device Enhance your app by building your own profiling tools
Create engaging augmented reality experiences with ARKit 2 Who this book is for
If you are completely new to Swift, iOS, or programming and want to become an
expert in developing iOS applications, this Learning Path is for you. You'll
also find this Learning Path useful if you're an experienced programmer looking
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to explore the latest iOS 12 features.
IOS Components and Frameworks Kyle Richter 2013 Take Your Next Leap Forward as
an iOS App Developer! Covers iOS 7 and Xcode 5 iOS Components and Frameworks
will help you leverage iOS's powerful components and frameworks to build apps
with outstanding performance, reliability, interactivity, media support, and
customization. Pioneering iOS developers Kyle Richter and Joe Keeley illuminate
the sophisticated intermediate-to-advancedlevel techniques you're now ready
for. You'll find example-rich coverage of topics ranging from social support to
security, Core Data, TextKit, iCloud support, UIKit Dynamics, MapKit, and
Passbook. There's also a complete section on advanced performance and security,
including the effective use of Grand Central Dispatch and Keychain. Each
chapter contains a complete sample project that walks you through integrating
its technology into a typical iOS app. You'll discover how multiple iOS
features can be combined into exceptionally powerful apps and walk through a
complete case study project: a fully functional game with complete Game Center
integration. Coverage includes: New physics-based animation effects provided by
UIKit Dynamics Making the most of Core Location, MapKit, and Geofencing
Leveraging Game Center features such as Leader Boards and Achievements Giving
users access to their address and media libraries from within your app Using
lightweight JSON to move data among servers, apps, and websites Syncing apps
via iCloud using UIDocument and key-value store syncing Securing user data with
Keychain Informing users of important app-related events via Notifications
Storing and retrieving persistent data locally with Core Data Using advanced
Objective-C features to write more manageable, concise apps Improving
responsiveness through concurrency with Grand Central Dispatch Advanced text
handling and display with TextKit Smoothly handling complex and continuous
gestures Effective debugging techniques with Xcode 5 and Instruments Building
passes for Passbook and PassKit If you're a serious iOS developer who wants to
build cutting-edge apps, iOS Components and Frameworks delivers the practical
skills, reusable code, and expert insights you're looking for.
iPhone Programming Aaron Hillegass 2010-04-13 Based on Big Nerd Ranch’s popular
iPhone Bootcamp class, iPhone Programming: The Big Nerd Ranch Guide leads you
through the essential tools and techniques for developing applications for the
iPhone, iPad, and iPod Touch. In each chapter, you will learn programming
concepts and apply them immediately as you build an application or enhance one
from a previous chapter. These applications have been carefully designed and
tested to teach the associated concepts and to provide practice working with
the standard development tools Xcode, Interface Builder, and Instruments. The
guide’s learn-while-doing approach delivers the practical knowledge and
experience you need to design and build real-world applications. Here are some
of the topics covered: Dynamic interfaces with animation Using the camera and
photo library User location and mapping services Accessing accelerometer data
Handling multi-touch gestures Navigation and tabbed applications Tables and
creating custom rows Multiple ways of storing and loading data: archiving, Core
Data, SQLite Communicating with web services ALocalization/Internationalization
"After many 'false starts' with other iPhone development books, these clear and
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concise tutorials made the concepts gel for me. This book is a definite must
have for any budding iPhone developer." –Peter Watling, New Zealand, Developer
of BubbleWrap
High Performance IOS Apps Gaurav Vaish 2016-06-16 Ready to build mobile apps
that out-perform the rest? If you’re an iOS developer with app-building
experience, this practical guide provides tips and best practices to help you
solve many common performance issues. You’ll learn how to design and optimize
iOS apps that deliver a smooth experience even when the network is poor and
memory is low. Today’s picky users want fast and responsive apps that don’t hog
resources. In this book, author Gaurav Vaish demonstrates methods for writing
optimal code from an engineering perspective, using reusable Objective-C code
that you can use right away. Up your game and create high-performance native
iOS apps that truly stand out from the crowd. Measure key performance
indicators—attributes that constitute and affect app performance Write
efficient apps by minimizing memory and power consumption, and explore options
for using available CPU cores Optimize your app’s lifecycle and UI, as well as
its networking, data sharing, and security features Learn about application
testing, debugging and analysis tools, and monitoring your app in the wild
Collect data from real users to analyze app usage, identify bottlenecks, and
provide fixes Use iOS 9 upgrades to improve your app’s performance
IOS 15 Programming Fundamentals with Swift Matt Neuburg 2021-10 Move into iOS
development by getting a firm grasp of its fundamentals, including the Xcode 13
IDE, Cocoa Touch, and the latest version of Apple's acclaimed programming
language, Swift 5.5. With this thoroughly updated guide, you'll learn the Swift
language, understand Apple's Xcode development tools, and discover the Cocoa
framework. Explore Swift's object-oriented concepts Become familiar with builtin Swift types Dive deep into Swift objects, protocols, and generics Tour the
life cycle of an Xcode project Learn how nibs are loaded Understand Cocoa's
event-driven design Communicate with C and Objective-C In this edition, catch
up on the latest iOS programming features: Structured concurrency: async/await,
tasks, and actors Swift native formatters and attributed strings Lazy locals
and throwing getters Enhanced collections with the Swift Algorithms and
Collections packages Xcode tweaks: column breakpoints, package collections, and
Info.plist build settings Improvements in Git integration, localization, unit
testing, documentation, and distribution And more!
iOS 14 Programming for Beginners Ahmad Sahar 2020-11-27 Publisher's note: This
edition from 2020 is outdated and does not make use of the most recent iOS and
swift features. A new sixth edition, updated for iOS 15 and including new
advanced topics, such as Mac Catalyst, SwiftUI, Swift Concurrency, and
SharePlay, has now been published Key FeaturesExplore the latest features of
Xcode 12 and the Swift 5.3 programming language in this updated fifth
editionKick-start your iOS programming career and have fun building your own
iOS appsDiscover the new features of iOS 14 such as Mac Catalyst, SwiftUI,
widgets and App ClipsBook Description If you're looking to work and experiment
with powerful iOS 14 features such as widgets and App Clips to create your own
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apps, this iOS programming guide is for you. The book offers a comprehensive
introduction for experienced programmers who are new to iOS, taking you through
the entire process of learning the Swift language, writing your own apps, and
publishing them on the App Store. Fully updated to cover the new iOS 14
features, along with Xcode 12 and Swift 5.3, this fifth edition of iOS 14
Programming for Beginners starts with an introduction to the Swift programming
language and shows you how to accomplish common programming tasks with it.
You'll then start building the user interface (UI) of a complete real-world app
using the storyboards feature in the latest version of Xcode and implement the
code for views, view controllers, data managers, and other aspects of mobile
apps. The book will also help you apply iOS 14 features to existing apps and
introduce you to SwiftUI, a new way to build apps for all Apple devices.
Finally, you’ll set up testers for your app and understand what you need to do
to publish your app on the App Store. By the end of this book, you'll not only
be well versed in writing and publishing applications, but you’ll also be able
to apply your iOS development skills to enhance existing apps. What you will
learnGet to grips with the fundamentals of Xcode 12 and Swift 5.3, the building
blocks of iOS developmentUnderstand how to prototype an app using
storyboardsDiscover the Model-View-Controller design pattern and how to
implement the desired functionality within an appImplement the latest iOS
features, such as widgets and App ClipsConvert an existing iPad app into an
Apple Silicon Mac appDesign, deploy, and test your iOS applications with design
patterns and best practicesWho this book is for This book is for anyone who has
programming experience but is new to Swift and iOS app development. Experienced
programmers looking to explore the latest iOS 14 features will also find this
book useful.
iOS 6 Programming Pushing the Limits Rob Napier 2012-11-20 Learn to build
extraordinary apps for iPhone, iPad, and iPod touch iOS is the hottest
development platform around, and iOS 6 adds a new and deeper dimension to
explore. This guide offers serious information for serious programmers who know
the basics and are ready to dive into the advanced features of iOS. You'll
learn to create killer apps for the iPad, iPhone, and iPod touch, including how
to maximize performance and make more money from your apps with in-app
purchases. Topics covered include security, multitasking, running on multiple
platforms, blocks and functional programming, advanced text layout, and much
more. App development for iPhones and iPads is a lucrative and exciting
venture; books on this topic are steady bestsellers This advanced guide helps
experienced developers take full advantage of the latest platform upgrade, iOS
6 Provides in-depth background on maximizing your apps with Apple's iPhone SDK
6.0, including the major new APIs and building applications for the new iPad
Covers keeping control of multitasking, increasing income with in-app
purchases, key value observing with Cocoa, running on multiple platforms,
advanced text layout, building a Core foundation, and more iOS 6 Programming:
Pushing the Limits gives experienced mobile developers a wealth of knowledge
for creating outstanding iPhone and iPad apps on the latest platform.
Combine raywenderlich Tutorial Team 2021-09-28 Dive into Combine! Writing
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asynchronous code can be challenging, with a variety of possible interfaces to
represent, perform, and consume asynchronous work - delegates, notification
center, KVO, closures, etc. Juggling all of these different mechanisms can be
somewhat overwhelming. Does it have to be this hard? Not anymore! In this book,
you'll learn about Combine - Apple's framework to work with asynchronous events
in a unified and reactive way that ensures your app is always up to date based
on the latest state of its data. Who This Book Is For This book is for
intermediate iOS developers who already know the basics of iOS and Swift
development but are interested in learning declarative/reactive programming and
take their app and state management to the next level. You'll also find this
book interesting if you're interested in SwiftUI - as many of the reactive
capabilities keeping your SwiftUI views up-to-date are built on top of Combine.
Topics Covered in Combine: Asynchronous Programming with Swift What & Why:
Learn what is Combine and reactive programming and the problems they solve, and
how you can unify all of your asynchronous piece of work. Operators: Learn how
to compose, transform, filter and otherwise manipulate different pieces of
asynchronous work using operators. In Practice: You'll gain knowledge on
various topics and techniques you'll leverage when writing your own real-life
apps, as well as practice these techniques with actual hands-on apps and
projects. SwiftUI: You'll learn about how Combine is deeply rooted within
SwiftUI and provides it with the ability to reactively update its views based
on the state of your app. Advanced Combine: Once you've got a handle on the
basics, you'll dive into advanced Combine topics such as Error Handling,
Schedulers, and Custom Publishers. By the end of this book, you'll be a pro in
building full-fledged applications using Combine's various abilities.
iOS 11 Swift Programming Cookbook Vandad Nahavandipoor 2017-12-06 iOS 11, Swift
4, and Xcode 9 provide many new APIs for iOS developers. With this cookbook,
you’ll learn more than 170 proven solutions for tackling the latest features in
iOS 11 and watchOS 4, including new ways to use Swift and Xcode to make your
day-to-day app development life easier. This collection of code-rich recipes
also gets you up to speed on continuous delivery and continuous integration
systems. Ideal for intermediate and advanced iOS developers looking to work
with the newest version of iOS, these recipes include reusable code on GitHub,
so you can put them to work in your project right away. Among the topics
covered in this book: New features in Swift 4 and Xcode 9 Tools for continuous
delivery and continuous integration Snapshot testing and test automation
Creating document-based applications Updated Map view and Core Location
features iOS 11’s Security and Password Autofill Data storage with Apple’s Core
Data Creating lively user interfaces with UI Dynamics Building iMessage
applications and sticker packages Integrating Siri into your apps with Siri Kit
Creating fascinating apps for Apple Watch
iOS 14 Programming Fundamentals with Swift Matt Neuburg 2020-09-23 Move into
iOS development by getting a firm grasp of its fundamentals, including the
Xcode 12 IDE, Cocoa Touch, and the latest version of Apple’s acclaimed
programming language, Swift 5.3. With this thoroughly updated guide, you’ll
learn the Swift language, understand Apple’s Xcode development tools, and
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discover the Cocoa framework. Become familiar with built-in Swift types Dive
deep into Swift objects, protocols, and generics Tour the life cycle of an
Xcode project Learn how nibs are loaded Understand Cocoa’s event-driven design
Communicate with C and Objective-C In this edition, catch up on the latest iOS
programming features: Multiple trailing closures Code editor document tabs New
Simulator features Resources in Swift packages Logging and testing improvements
And more! Once you master the fundamentals, you’ll be ready to tackle the
details of iOS app development with author Matt Neuburg’s companion guide,
Programming iOS 14.
IOS App Development for Non-Programmers - Book 1 Kevin J. McNeish 2012-12 This
first book in the series from Kevin McNeish is specifically designed to teach
non-programmers how to create Apps for the iPhone and iPad.
iOS 12 Programming for Beginners Craig Clayton 2018-12-24 Begin your iOS 12 app
development journey with this practical guide Key FeaturesKick-start your iOS
programming career and have fun building iOS apps of your choiceGet to grips
with Xcode 10 and Swift 4.2, the building blocks of iOS developmentDiscover the
latest features of iOS 12 - SiriKit, notifications, and much moreBook
Description Want to build iOS 12 applications from scratch with the latest
Swift 4.2 language and Xcode 10 by your side? Forget sifting through tutorials
and blog posts; this book is a direct route to iOS development, taking you
through the basics and showing you how to put principles into practice. Take
advantage of this developer-friendly guide and start building applications that
may just take the App Store by storm! If you’re already an experienced
programmer, you can jump right in and learn the latest iOS 12 features. For
beginners, this book starts by introducing you to iOS development as you learn
Xcode and Swift. You'll also study advanced iOS design topics, such as gestures
and animations, to give your app the edge. You’ll explore the latest Swift 4.2
and iOS 12 developments by incorporating new features, such as the latest in
notifications, custom-UI notifications, maps, and the recent additions in
Sirikit. The book will guide you in using TestFlight to quickly get to grips
with everything you need to get your project on the App Store. By the end of
this book, you'll be ready to start building your own cool iOS applications
confidently. What you will learnExplore the distinctive design principles that
define the iOS user experienceNavigate panels within an Xcode projectUse the
latest Xcode asset catalogue of Xcode 10Create a playgrounds project within
your projects and understand how Ranges and Control flow workStudy operations
with integers and work your way through if statementsBuild a responsive UI and
add privacy to your custom-rich notificationsSet up Sirikit to add voice for
Siri shortcutsCollect valuable feedback with TestFlight before releasing your
apps on the App StoreWho this book is for This book is for you if you are
completely new to Swift, iOS, or programming and want to make iOS applications.
However, you’ll also find this book useful if you’re an experienced programmer
looking to explore the latest iOS 12 features.
Advanced IOS Development with Swift 4.x Jonathan Wilson 2019 "Swift is a
secure, fast, and interactive programming language. It combines powerful type
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inference and pattern matching with a modern, lightweight syntax, allowing
complex ideas to be expressed in a clear and concise manner. You can start
using the new Swift compiler and migrate at your own pace, taking advantage of
its new features. This course will provide you with an in-depth knowledge of
some of the most sophisticated elements of Swift development, including
protocol extensions, error-handling, design patterns, and concurrency, and
guide you on how to use and apply them in your own projects. You'll see how
even the most challenging design patterns and programming techniques can be
used to write cleaner code and build more performant iOS and OS X
applications."--Resource description page.
Advanced iOS 4 Programming Maher Ali 2010-10-01 With Advanced iOS 4
Programming, developers have the expert guidance they need to create amazing
applications for Apple's iPhone, iPad, and iPod touch. Inside, veteran mobile
developer Dr. Maher Ali begins with a foundation introduction to Objective C
and Cocoa Touch programming, and then guides readers through building apps with
Apple's iPhone SDK 4 – including coverage of the major categories of new APIs
and building apps for the new Apple iPad. This book concentrates on
illustrating GUI concepts programmatically, allowing readers to fully
appreciate the complete picture of iOS 4 development without relying on
Interface Builder. In addition, Interface Builder is covered in several
chapters. Advanced iOS 4 Programming delves into more advanced topics going
beyond the basics of iOS 4 development, providing comprehensive coverage that
will help you get your apps to the App Store quicker. Key features include:
Objective-C programming language and runtime Interface Builder Building
advanced mobile user interfaces Collections Cocoa Touch Core Animation and
Quartz 2D Model-view-controller (MVC) designs Developing for the iPad Grand
Central Dispatch Parsing XML documents using SAX, DOM, and TouchXML Working
with the Map Kit API Remote and Local Push Notification Blocks (closures) in
Objective-C Building advanced location-based applications Developing database
applications using the SQLite engine GameKit framework
IPhone Open Application Development Jonathan Zdziarski 2008-05 Looks at the
native environment of the iPhone and describes how to build software for the
device.
iOS 7 Programming Pushing the Limits Rob Napier 2014-01-28 Get ready to create
killer apps for iPad and iPhone on the new iOS 7! With Apple's introduction of
iOS 7, demand for developers who know the new iOS will be high. You need indepth information about the new characteristics and capabilities of iOS 7, and
that's what you'll find in this book. If you have experience with C or C++,
this guide will show you how to create amazing apps for iPhone, iPad, and iPod
touch. You'll also learn to maximize your programs for mobile devices using
iPhone SDK 7.0. Advanced topics such as security services, running on multiple
iPlatforms, and local networking with Core Bluetooth are also covered. Prepares
experienced developers to create great apps for the newest version of Apple's
iOS Thoroughly covers the serious capabilities of iOS 7; information you need
in order to make your apps stand out Delves into advanced topics including how
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to control multitasking, security services, running apps on multiple iPlatforms
and iDevices, enabling in-app purchases, advanced text layout, and building a
core foundation Also covers REST, advanced GCD, internationalization and
localization, and local networking with Core Bluetooth iOS 7 Programming:
Pushing the Limits will help you develop applications that take full advantage
of everything iOS 7 has to offer.
Expert Swift (First Edition) raywenderlich Tutorial Team 2021-05-18 Deep Dive
Into Swift!Swift is a rich language with a plethora of features to offer.
Reading the official documentation or entry-level books is important, but it's
not enough to grasp the true power of the language.Expert Swift is here to
help, by showing you how to harness the full power of Swift. You'll learn about
advanced usages of protocols, generics, functional reactive programming, API
design and more.Who This Book is ForThis book is for intermediate Swift
developers who already know the basics of Swift and are looking to deepen their
knowledge and understanding of the language.Topics Covered in Expert
SwiftProtocols and Generics: Learn how protocols and generics work, and how you
can leverage them in your code to produce clean, long-lasting and easy-torefactor APIs.Sequences and Collections: Learn how to use Sequences and
Collections to write generic algorithms that operate across type
families.Unsafe: Understand the memory layout of types and how to use typed and
untyped pointers.Functional Reactive Programming: Explore the most important
and refined concepts of functional reactive programming and how you can apply
these concepts to your apps.Objective-C Interoperability: Learn how to expose
Objective-C code to Swift and vice versa.Library and API Design: Enhancing your
skill set and intuition for designing great APIs.One thing you can count on:
after reading this book, you'll be prepared to use the advanced features of
Swift and improve your existing code with the knowledge you'll acquire.
IPhone App Development Craig Hockenberry 2010 Anyone with programming
experience can learn how to write an iPhone app. But if you want to build a
great app, there's a lot more to it than simple coding: you also need to know
how design and market your creation. This easy-to-follow guide walks you
through the entire process, from sketching out your idea to promoting the
finished product. Get to know the tools for developing your iPhone app Design a
great app before you start coding Build a complex app with Xcode and Interface
Builder Decide how to brand your app-then beta-test that brand in the real
world Learn the inside scoop on how to get your app into the App Store Promote
your product, track sales, and build a strong customer following.
Advanced Swift Chris Eidhof 2016-03-18 Advanced Swift takes you through Swift's
features, from low-level programming to high-level abstractions. In this book,
we'll write about advanced concepts in Swift programming. If you have read the
Swift Programming Guide, and want to explore more, this book is for you. Swift
is a great language for systems programming, but also lends itself for very
high-level programming. We'll explore both high-level topics (for example,
programming with generics and protocols), as well as low-level topics (for
example, wrapping a C library and string internals).
advanced-ios-programming
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Swift Programming Matthew Mathias 2016-11-23 This is the eBook of the printed
book and may not include any media, website access codes, or print supplements
that may come packaged with the bound book. Through the authors' carefully
constructed explanations and examples, you will develop an understanding of
Swift grammar and the elements of effective Swift style. This book is written
for Swift 3.0 and will also show you how to navigate Xcode 8 and get the most
out of Apple's documentation. Throughout the book, the authors share their
insights into Swift to ensure that you understand the hows and whys of Swift
and can put that understanding to use in different contexts. After working
through the book, you will have the knowledge and confidence to develop your
own solutions to a wide range of programming challenges using Swift.
Advanced IOS App Architecture (Third Edition) Josh Berlin 2020-09 Apply
Different Architectures to Your Codebase! Advanced iOS App Architecture guides
you through building one real-world app written in different architectures to
give you hands-on and practical experience working in different architectures.
This book will also guide you through the theory you need to gain a solid
foundation of architecture concepts so that you can make your own informed
decisions on how to use them in your codebase. Who This Book Is For This book
is for intermediate iOS developers who already know the basics of iOS and are
looking to build apps using defined architectures, making apps cleaner and
easier to maintain. Topics Covered in Advanced iOS App Architecture Navigating
Architecture Topics: Learn the theory behind various architectures to help
inform which works best for you in different situations you may face. Managing
Dependencies: Learn how to manage dependencies both internally and externally
within your app. MVVM Architecture: Explore the history of the MVVM
architecture and begin building KOOBER - the book's project app - using MVVM
principles. Redux Architecture: Explore the history of the Redux architecture
and continue building KOOBER using Redux principles. Elements Architecture:
Explore the history of the Elements architecture and continue building KOOBER
using Elements principles. SwiftUI: Explore SwiftUI and find out how to adapt
existing application architectures for use with SwiftUI. After reading this
book, you'll have the knowledge to decide which types of architecture
components suit your apps and you'll have a deep understanding of the covered
architectures. About the iOS Architecture Team The architecture team is a group
of seasoned developers who work for large multi-national companies who deal
with large and diverse code bases on a daily basis. The knowledge procured over
years of development is now being transferred to you through book. We hope you
enjoy the book and, hopefully, you'll apply some of the architectures you've
learned to your own apps
IOS Apprentice Matthijs Hollemans 2014-12-01 Learn iPhone and iPad Programming
via Tutorials! If you're new to iOS and Swift, or to programming in general,
learning how to write an app can seem incredibly overwhelming. That's why you
need a book that: Shows you how to write an app step-by-step Has tons of
illustrations and screenshots to make everything clear Is written in a fun and
easygoing manner! In this book, you will learn how to make your own iPhone and
iPad apps, through a series of four epic-length hands-on tutorials. These
advanced-ios-programming
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hands-on tutorials describe in full detail how to build a new app from scratch.
Four tutorials, four apps. Each new app will be a little more advanced than the
one before, and together they cover everything you need to know to make your
own apps. By the end of the series you'll be experienced enough to turn your
ideas into real apps that you can sell on the App Store. Tutorial 1: Bull's
Eye. In the first tutorial in the book, you'll start off by building a simple
but fun game to learn the basics of iPhone programming. In the process, you'll
get familiar with Xcode, Interface Builder, and Swift in an easygoing manner.
Tutorial 2: Checklists. In the second tutorial in the series, you'll create
your own to-do list app. In the process, you'll learn about the fundamental
design patterns that all iOS apps use and about table views, navigation
controllers and delegates. Now you're making apps for real! Tutorial 3:
MyLocations. In the third tutorial, you'll develop a location-aware app that
lets you keep a list of spots that you find interesting. In the process, you'll
learn about Core Location, Core Data, Map Kit, and much more! Tutorial 4:
StoreSearch. Mobile apps often need to talk to web services and that's what
you'll do in this final tutorial of the book. You'll make a stylish app for
iPhone and iPad that lets you search for products on the iTunes store using
HTTP requests and JSON. It is my sincere belief that this series can turn you
from a complete newbie into an accomplished iOS developer, but you do have to
put in the time and effort. By writing this book I've done my part, now it's up
to you...
Advanced iOS Development Learning Path Safari Content Team 2012
iOS App Development For Dummies Jesse Feiler 2014-04-14 If you’ve got
incredible iOS ideas, get this book and bring them to life! iOS 7 represents
the most significant update to Apple’s mobile operating system since the first
iPhone was released, and even the most seasoned app developers are looking for
information on how to take advantage of the latest iOS 7 features in their app
designs. That’s where iOS App Development For Dummies comes in! Whether you’re
a programming hobbyist wanting to build an app for fun or a professional
developer looking to expand into the iOS market, this book will walk you
through the fundamentals of building a universal app that stands out in the iOS
crowd. Walks you through joining Apple’s developer program, downloading the
latest SDK, and working with Apple’s developer tools Explains the key
differences between iPad and iPhone apps and how to use each device’s features
to your advantage Shows you how to design your app with the end user in mind
and create a fantastic user experience Covers using nib files, views, view
controllers, interface objects, gesture recognizers, and much more There’s no
time like now to tap into the power of iOS – start building the next big app
today with help from iOS App Development For Dummies!
Advanced IOS App Architecture (Second Edition): Real-World App Architecture in
Swift Rene Cacheaux 2019-12-02 Apply Different Architectures to Your Codebase!
Advanced iOS App Architecture guides you through building one real-world app
written in different architectures to give you hands-on and practical
experience working in different architectures. This book will also guide you
advanced-ios-programming
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through the theory you need to gain a solid foundation of architecture concepts
so that you can make your own informed decisions on how to use them in your
codebase. Who This Book Is For This book is for intermediate iOS developers who
already know the basics of iOS and are looking to build apps using defined
architectures, making apps cleaner and easier to maintain. Topics Covered in
Advanced iOS App Architecture Navigating Architecture Topics: Learn the theory
behind various architectures to help inform which works best for you in
different situations you may face. Managing Dependencies: Learn how to manage
dependencies both internally and externally within your app. MVVM Architecture:
Explore the history of the MVVM architecture and begin building KOOBER - the
book's project app - using MVVM principles. Redux Architecture: Explore the
history of the Redux architecture and continue building KOOBER using Redux
principles. Elements Architecture: Explore the history of the Elements
architecture and continue building KOOBER using Elements principles. After
reading this book, you'll have the knowledge to decide which types of
architecture components suit your apps and you'll have a deep understanding of
the covered architectures. About the iOS Architecture Team The architecture
team is a group of seasoned developers who work for large multi-national
companies who deal with large and diverse code bases on a daily basis. The
knowledge procured over years of development is now being transferred to you
through book. We hope you enjoy the book and, hopefully, you'll apply some of
the architectures you've learned to your own apps!
IOS Development with Swift Craig Grummit 2017-12 "iOS development with Swift"
is a hands-on guide to creating iOS apps. It takes you through the experience
of building an app-- from idea to App store. After setting up your dev
environment, you'll learn the basics by experimenting in Swift playgrounds.
Then you'll build a simple app layout, adding features like animations and UI
widgets. Along the way, you'll retrieve, format, and display data; interact
with the camera and other device features; and touch on cloud and networking
basics.
Mastering iOS 14 Programming Mario Eguiluz Alebicto 2021-03-19 Become a
professional iOS developer with the most in-depth and advanced guide to Swift
5.3, Xcode 12.4, ARKit 4, Core ML, and iOS 14’s new features Key
FeaturesExplore the world of iOS app development through practical
examplesUnderstand core iOS programming concepts such as Core Data, networking,
and the Combine frameworkExtend your iOS apps by adding augmented reality and
machine learning capabilities, widgets, App Clips, Dark Mode, and
animationsBook Description Mastering iOS 14 development isn’t a straightforward
task, but this book can help you do just that. With the help of Swift 5.3,
you’ll not only learn how to program for iOS 14 but also be able to write
efficient, readable, and maintainable Swift code that reflects industry best
practices. This updated fourth edition of the iOS 14 book will help you to
build apps and get to grips with real-world app development flow. You’ll find
detailed background information and practical examples that will help you get
hands-on with using iOS 14's new features. The book also contains examples that
highlight the language changes in Swift 5.3. As you advance through the
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chapters, you'll see how to apply Dark Mode to your app, understand lists and
tables, and use animations effectively. You’ll then create your code using
generics, protocols, and extensions and focus on using Core Data, before
progressing to perform network calls and update your storage and UI with the
help of sample projects. Toward the end, you'll make your apps smarter using
machine learning, streamline the flow of your code with the Combine framework,
and amaze users by using Vision framework and ARKit 4.0 features. By the end of
this iOS development book, you’ll be able to build apps that harness advanced
techniques and make the best use of iOS 14’s features. What you will learnBuild
a professional iOS application using Xcode 12.4 and Swift 5.3Create impressive
new widgets for your apps with iOS 14Extend the audience of your app by
creating an App ClipImprove the flow of your code with the Combine
frameworkEnhance your app by using Core LocationIntegrate Core Data to persist
information in your appTrain and use machine learning models with Core MLCreate
engaging augmented reality experiences with ARKit 4 and the Vision frameworkWho
this book is for This book is for developers with some experience in iOS
programming who want to enhance their application development skills by
unlocking the full potential of the latest iOS version with Swift.
Learning IOS Development Maurice Sharp 2013 Features hands-on sample projects
and exercises designed to help programmers create iOS applications.
Programming iOS 14 Matt Neuburg 2020-10-08 If you’re grounded in the basics of
Swift, Xcode, and the Cocoa framework, this book provides a structured
explanation of all essential real-world iOS app components. Through deep
exploration and copious code examples, you’ll learn how to create views,
manipulate view controllers, and add features from iOS frameworks. Create,
arrange, draw, layer, and animate views that respond to touch Use view
controllers to manage multiple screens of interface Master interface classes
for scroll views, table views, collection views, text, popovers, split views,
web views, and controls Dive into frameworks for sound, video, maps, and
sensors Access user libraries: music, photos, contacts, and calendar Explore
additional topics, including files, networking, and threads Stay up-to-date on
iOS 14 innovations, such as: Control action closures and menus Table view cell
configuration objects Collection view lists and outlines New split view
controller architecture Pointer customization on iPad New photo picker and
limited photos authorization Reduced accuracy location Color picker, new page
control behavior, revised date pickers, and more! Want to brush up on the
basics? Pick up iOS 14 Programming Fundamentals with Swift to learn about
Swift, Xcode, and Cocoa. Together with Programming iOS 14, you’ll gain a solid,
rigorous, and practical understanding of iOS 14 development.
Advanced IOS Development 2012* "This Advanced iOS Development: A Safari guide
is designed for developers with a lot of experience in creating iOS apps, or
for those who've completed the Intermediate Safari guide. You will learn how to
create apps that support device rotation, contain split-views and popover
controllers, and you will work with Core Animation, QuickTime, Quartz and
OpenGL layers to make your apps "pop." You will spend time better understanding
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table views and how to use the iOS storyboard feature, as well as how to use
push notifications and iCloud with your apps. You will also learn to use the
Cocos2d interactive animation framework, which comes in handy for creating
games, as well the Grand Central Dispatch, which helps with multithreading.
Upon completing this Safari Guide, you will have the ability to create iOS apps
that surpass your users' expectations."--Resource description page.
Advanced IOS Development: Working with APIs Saul Mora 2017
Beginning IOS Programming For Dummies Rajiv Ramnath 2014-04-14 Presents
information on how to program software for iOS applications, covering such
topics as object-oriented design principles, using Xcode, developing an Apps
user interface, and harnessing iOS device capabilities.
Programming iOS 6 Matt Neuburg 2013-03-14 Get a solid grounding in all the
fundamentals of Cocoa Touch, and avoid problems during iPhone and iPad app
development. With this revised and expanded edition, you’ll dig into Cocoa and
learn how to work effectively with Objective-C and Xcode. This book covers iOS
6 in a rigorous, orderly fashion—ideal whether you’re approaching iOS for the
first time or need a reference to bolster existing skills. Learn about features
introduced with iOS 6, including Objective-C language advances, autosynthesis,
autolayout, new view controller rotation rules, unwind segues, state
restoration, styled text, and collection views. Learn Objective-C language
details and object-oriented programming concepts Understand the anatomy of an
Xcode project and all the stages of its lifecycle Grasp key Cocoa concepts such
as relationships between classes, receiving events, and model-view-controller
architecture Learn how views and layers are managed, drawn, composited, and
animated Become familiar with view controllers and their relationships, along
with nib and storyboard management Fully explore all basic interface objects
such as scroll views, table views, and controls Delve into Cocoa frameworks for
sound, video, sensors, maps, and other features Touch on advanced topics such
as threading and networking
Professional iOS Programming Peter van de Put 2013-11-20 Hands-on guidance for
programming the next generation of iOS apps If you want to create advanced
level iOS apps that get noticed in the App Store, start with this expert book.
Written by an international software developer and consultant who has delivered
winning solutions for clients all over the world, this professional guide helps
you build robust, professional iOS apps at a level that satisfies the demands
of clients, companies, and your own creativity. The book includes full source
code and invaluable insight from the author's extensive experience. Especially
helpful are numerous case studies that shed light on key topics. Explores all
topics necessary to help you build professional iOS applications perfectly
targeted to clients' needs Covers essential topics including creating a
professional UI, networking and data processing, integrating your app, and
taking it into production Includes sample code and sample apps, ideal for
hands-on learning Examines using social media aggregators, real-time currency
converters, QR scanners, customer tracking and quality payment system Provides
advanced-ios-programming
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in-depth examples from the author's extensive career, as well as numerous case
studies Take your programming skills to an advanced level with Professional iOS
Programming.
Objective-C Programming Aaron Hillegass 2013-11-20 Want to write iOS apps or
desktop Mac applications? This introduction to programming and the Objective-C
language is your first step on the journey from someone who uses apps to
someone who writes them. Based on Big Nerd Ranch's popular Objective-C
Bootcamp, Objective-C Programming: The Big Nerd Ranch Guide covers C,
Objective-C, and the common programming idioms that enable developers to make
the most of Apple technologies. Compatible with Xcode 5, iOS 7, and OS X
Mavericks (10.9), this guide features short chapters and an engaging style to
keep you motivated and moving forward. At the same time, it encourages you to
think critically as a programmer. Here are some of the topics covered: Using
Xcode, Apple’s documentation, and other tools Programming basics: variables,
loops, functions, etc. Objects, classes, methods, and messages Pointers,
addresses, and memory management with ARC Properties and Key-Value Coding (KVC)
Class extensions Categories Classes from the Foundation framework Blocks
Delegation, target-action, and notification design patterns Key-Value Observing
(KVO) Runtime basics
Mastering iOS 12 Programming Donny Wals 2018-10-31 Become a professional iOS
developer with the most in-depth and advanced guide to Swift, Xcode 10, ARKit,
and Core ML Key FeaturesExplore the extensive world of iOS development through
practical examplesGain detailed insights into core iOS programming concepts
such as app extensions and performanceExtend your iOS apps by adding augmented
reality and machine learning capabilitiesBook Description The iOS development
environment has significantly matured, and with Apple users spending more money
in the App Store, there are plenty of development opportunities for
professional iOS developers. However, the journey to mastering iOS development
and the new features of iOS 12 is not straightforward. This book will help you
make that transition smoothly and easily. With the help of Swift 4.2, you’ll
not only learn how to program for iOS 12, but also how to write efficient,
readable, and maintainable Swift code that maintains industry best practices.
Mastering iOS 12 Programming will help you build real-world applications and
reflect the real-world development flow. You will also find a mix of thorough
background information and practical examples, teaching you how to start
implementing your newly gained knowledge. By the end of this book, you will
have got to grips with building iOS applications that harness advanced
techniques and make best use of the latest and greatest features available in
iOS 12. What you will learnBuild a professional iOS application using Xcode 10
and Swift 4.2Use AutoLayout to create complex layouts that look great on every
deviceDelve into advanced animations with UIViewPropertyAnimator and UIKit
DynamicsEnhance your app by using instruments and building your own profiling
toolsIntegrate iMessage, Siri, and more in your app through app extensionsTrain
and use machine learning models with Core ML 2 and Create MLCreate engaging
augmented reality experiences with ARKit 2Who this book is for If you’re a
developer with some experience in iOS programming and want to enhance your
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skills by unlocking the full potential of the latest iOS version with Swift to
build great applications, this book is for you.
The Advanced IOS 6 Developer's Cookbook Erica Sadun 2013 Provides ready-made
code solutions for the iOS 6 development challenges readers are most likely to
face, eliminating trial-and-error and helping them build reliable apps from the
very beginning. Original.
IPhone and IOS 5 Advanced App Development Robert Turrall 2013 "This focused
workshop provides 4 hours of high-quality video training on advanced iPhone and
iOS 5 App development presented by expert iOS developer Robert Turrall. Robert
will guide you through the more advanced iOS Application Development topics
including multithreading and performance issues, adding Twitter Integration to
Applications. Other recent additions to the CocoaTouch Framework for iOS5 will
also be covered. Starting with a short overview of each of the areas to be
covered, the video will take you through the process of creating targeted
applications aimed at illustrating the use of each of the Frameworks covered -giving you a solid grounding in the subject matter and finished application
code examples that can be reused in their own projects. The exceptional quality
video tutorials, come complete with lesson files."--Resource description page.
Advanced iOS 4 Programming Maher Ali 2010-10-12
Swift in Depth Tjeerd in 't Veen 2018-12-10 Summary Now updated for Swift 5!
Swift is more than just a fun language to build iOS applications with. It
features a host of powerful tools that, if effectively used, can help you
create even better apps with clean, crystal-clear code and awesome features.
Swift in Depth is designed to help you unlock these tools and quirks and get
developing next-gen apps, web services, and more! Purchase of the print book
includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning
Publications. About the Technology It's fun to create your first toy iOS or Mac
app in Swift. Writing secure, reliable, professional-grade software is a
different animal altogether. The Swift language includes an amazing set of
high-powered features, and it supports a wide range of programming styles and
techniques. You just have to roll up your sleeves and learn Swift in depth.
About the Book Swift in Depth guides you concept by concept through the skills
you need to build professional software for Apple platforms, such as iOS and
Mac; also on the server with Linux. By following the numerous concrete
examples, enlightening explanations, and engaging exercises, you'll finally
grok powerful techniques like generics, efficient error handling, protocoloriented programming, and advanced Swift patterns. Author Tjeerd in 't Veen
reveals the high-value, difficult-to-discover Swift techniques he's learned
through his own hard-won experience. What's inside Covers Swift 5 Writing
reusable code with generics Iterators, sequences, and collections Protocoloriented programming Understanding map, flatMap, and compactMap Asynchronous
error handling with ResultBest practices in Swift About the Reader Written for
advanced-beginner and intermediate-level Swift programmers. About the Author
Tjeerd in 't Veen is a senior software engineer and architect in the mobile
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division of a large international banking firm. Table of Contents Introducing
Swift in depth Modeling data with enums Writing cleaner properties Making
optionals second nature Demystifying initializers Effortless error handling
Generics Putting the pro in protocol-oriented programming Iterators, sequences,
and collections Understanding map, flatMap, and compactMap Asynchronous error
handling with Result Protocol extensions Swift patterns Delivering quality
Swift code Where to Swift from here
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